Dear 3GPP Colleagues,

We are going to organize 3GPP RAN 1/2/3/4 and CT1/3/4 WGs meetings in Wuhan, Hubei Province, China from April 7 to 11, 2025. We are currently going through the approval process. The formal invitation will be sent out as soon as possible.
In order not to affect the visa application, I hereby send you the link (https://www.ccsa.org.cn/english/eventsDetail/?id=15 User name: 3GPPWuhan ; Password: 3GPP123) to collect the Invitation Letter requests for visas. the delegates who need to apply for visas, please fill in the information Form online.
We'll deal with the application and send out the invitation letter as soon as possible.
Contact Person: Mr. Ruixiao BAI (+86-15501150226; bairuixiao@ccsa.org.cn ; ccsavisa@163.com).
Please note that the Chinese New Year Holiday (January 28-February 7 ) is approaching, your request will be processed after the holiday.
We appreciate your understanding and patience.

Best wishes!
Shizhuo ZHAO
Director
International Standardization Department, CCSA
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